EVERGREEN

from your Rescom

COMMUNIQUE 06-2024

ELECTION 2024: WHAT SHOULD | DO IF | AM NOT GOING
TO BE IN MY VOTING DISTRICT ON VOTING DAY?

If you are going to be outside of the voting district where you are registered on voting
day, 29 May 2024, you must notify the Electoral Commission by completing an
online Section 24A form to inform them in which voting district you would like to vote
on voting day.

If this applies to you, please contact Dennis Allen on 060 971 4436 or 11212 for
assistance to ensure that you can vote in this election, which, more than ever, every
vote counts.

Best

David Presbury
Chairman



